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The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 
I hope you all enjoyed the Coronation Bank Holiday weekend. We enjoyed a fun-filled day in 

school last Friday. During the street party lunch, some children were heard saying it was the 

best day ever! A massive thank you to members of FoP who organised an afternoon of 

games and cupcakes, as well as buying every child a commemorative bookmark.  

Article 13 - Freedom of expression 

 

A reminder to the Y4 parents about the Stibbington information evening on Wednesday at 

6pm. Miss Mason and Mr Saunders visited Stibbington again last week and look forward to 

sharing more information about the residential with you all. 

Article 29 - Goals of education 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Tuesday 9 May 2023 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 8 May - Start of Mental 

Health Awareness Week 

Tuesday 9 May - 9am Coffee morning 

for parents with the school Senior 

Leadership Team 

Wednesday 10 May - 6pm Y4 parent 

meeting about Stibbington 

Thursday 11 May - Y3/4 cricket event 

for some children 

 

Monday 15 May - National Children’s 

Day 

Tuesday 16 May - 9am Y3 open 

classroom event for parents 

Wednesday 17 May - Y3/4 tennis 

event for some children 

Thursday 18 May - Y1 visit to Great 

Wood Farm 

Friday 19 May - 9am Y4 open 

classroom event for parents 

 

Tuesday 23 May - 2.30pm Y1 open 

classroom event for parents 

Tuesday 23 May - 6pm Parents’ 

meeting for EYFS September starters 

Wednesday 24 May - 2.30pm Y2 open 

classroom event for parents 

Thursday 25 May - 2.30pm EYFS open 

classroom event for parents 

Friday 26 May - Non-uniform day for 

a FoP rainbow raffle donation 

Friday 26 May - 3.15pm FoP donut 

sale 

Friday 26 May - Last day of term 5 

 

Monday 5 June - Term 6 begins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Last week, Class 1R had the highest 

attendance with 100%. Well done!  
 

The whole school attendance for the 

week was 96.2%, which means the 

attendance for the year to date has risen 

slightly to 96%.  
 

We aim for our attendance to be above 

97% and hope you can help us meet this 

target. 
 

Article 28 - Right to education 

 

PopFest 

You will have all received a letter last week about 

our annual enrichment festival PopFest. 
 

This year, the festival takes place on Thursday 22 

and Friday 23 June. We have a range of workshops 

for all children to enjoy. Thursday will start with 

outside whole school yoga, and will end on Friday 

with a silent disco. 
 

The shop payment for the contribution of £12 per 

child has been set up in ParentMail. 
 

More information will be sent home as we get  

closer to the festival. 
 

Article 29 - Goals of education 

 

Swimming lessons - lost property 

Thank you again for your support with the 

swimming lessons. It has been rewarding 

to see the progress of all the children. 

 

Swimming lost property items will be 

outside the main entrance after school 

this week. We have several items, so 

please take a look. Any swimming lost 

property left over at the end of this week 

will be donated to a clothes bank. 

 

Article 18 - Parental responsibilities 
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